
 
Update for Chippenham Area Board 

 

Update from 
 

Kington Langley Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

5th July  2010 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The Millennium Footpath that runs through the village has now been re-surfaced.  The 

original footpath was installed during 2003 and the surface dressing was not completed 

due to lack of funds.  The community is very appreciative.  

 

• The bollards that surround and protect Middle Common in the village are now complete.  

Due to a RTA two were demolished but a successful insurance claim has now come to 

fruition and they will soon be replaced.   

 

• Drainage issue are ongoing working together with Wiltshire Council.   

 
Projects  
 

 

• Professional advice has been taken to enable members to carry out necessary work on 

the village pond.  This has been cleared of all the growth and is looking very good.  

Work is ongoing. 

 

• Research has started with a view to providing a plaque to mark ‘Kilverts View’ in 

Kington Langley.  Kilvert was a poet and wrote a poem mentioning his favourite view 

from a field opposite Tanners in Kington Langley that looks towards Cherhill.    

• Options are being sought to give pedestrians a safe crossing over the A350.   

 

• The tots play area is to be refurbished.  The Playing Field Association is steering this 

having submitted a grant application to the Area Board to cover the shortfall. The Parish 

Council is very supportive of this.  

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• The next two parish council meeting dates is the 12
th
 July and 9

th
 August commencing at 

7.45pm held in the Village Hall meeting room.  
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